
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 3 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 4 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This term our theme is Superstructures. 
 

English This week we will be editing and improving our Big Writes from last 

week, deciding what we have done well and what we can do better. We 

will also start our new poetry unit where we will be reading and writing 

‘Odes’.  

Mathematics In maths this week, we will be continuing to look at fractions. We will be 

adding fractions with the same denominator, recognising equivalent 

fractions and finding fractions of numbers.    

Topic In art we will be using marbling techniques to create work for our art 

exhibition. In science, we will be setting up an investigation to see if a 

plant can survive without any leaves. We will be completing our 

‘Changing Me’ topic in PSHE. We will be learning how babies grow, 

how our bodies change inside and outside and what different families 

look like.  

PE for Year 3 will continue to take place on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons.  It is essential 

that PE kits continue to come in on a Monday and go home on a Friday. If your child comes home in 

their PE kit, please can you ensure it comes back in the next day (it doesn’t need to be washed, just 

bagged up).   

Violin and recorder sessions will continue on Wednesday mornings. Please can violins or recorders 

continue to be brought into school every week.  

Please can we ask that ALL CHILDREN have a waterproof coat in school as the weather continues 
to be very changeable. Also some wellies and PE kit are very small on the children now so please 
can you check this with your child. Children also need a named sunhat and water bottle in school. 
Sun cream needs to be applied before they come to school in the morning.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to pop in and see us 

Best wishes, Ms Ford, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


